
   
           

             

            

    
 

NOTICE OF EXECUTIVE SESSION 
TUALATIN CITY COUNCIL 

 

Monday, July 8, 2024 
 5:30 p.m.  

Tualatin City Services 
10699 SW Herman Road 

Tualatin, Or 97062 
 

Special Announcement Regarding July 8, 2024 City Council Executive Session 
 
The Tualatin City Council will meet in Executive Session on Monday, July 8, 2024 at 
5:30 p.m. The meeting will be held at the Tualatin City Services Building, located at 
10699 SW Herman Road for the purpose/s set out below. This meeting is not open to 
the public. Pursuant to ORS 192.660(4), representatives of the news media shall be 
allowed to attend executive session items other than those held under ORS 
192.660(2)(d) relating to labor negotiations. If you are a member of the media and 
would like to observe, please contact Deputy City Recorder Nicole Morris.  

 
 
 
The City Council will meet in executive session for the purpose of conducting 
deliberations with persons designated by the governing body to carry on labor 
negotiations on behalf of the City (ORS 192.660(2)(d)).   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

This meeting location is accessible to persons with disabilities.  Those who need special 
accommodations, please contact Nicole Morris at 503.691.3011. 
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